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TURKEY DROP — November 21, 2014

What is it? On November 21, 2014 from 4:30am-7pm, Sacramento Food Bank & Family Services
and KCRA hold the largest one day Turkey Drive in Sacramento. Every year there is a goal to
collect 7,000 turkeys, but this year we hope to collect 8,000. Individuals can drop off their fresh
or frozen turkeys on the way to work, at lunch or after work! Sacramento Food Bank & Family
Services will record the weight and number of turkeys to credit each Department accordingly.

A form is provided for you to turn in when donating the turkey to ensure proper number of
turkeys and weights are recorded.

Turkeys are in high demand during the holiday season and without these donations, many
families will not have meat in their holiday food boxes.

When is it? November 21, 2014, 4:30am-7pm
Where is it? Sacramento Food Bank & Family Services, 3333 Third Ave. Sacramento, CA 95817

Who can participate? Any interested individuals or Departments! Sacramento
Food Bank & Family Services will record the weight of the donation and it will be counted in the
department’s overall total.

Important: Please use the provided form to record the weight of your turkey donation and
bring the completed form with you when you drop off your turkey. Please plan to drop off
your own turkeys directly to the Turkey Drop. For “Department/Agency” section on the
form, please use “Sacramento State” and not your individual department names. For more
Turkey Drop forms, please contact Kristina Cullen at 278-7603 or Joey Martinez at 278-5801.



